Dear Brothers and Sisters,

National Union Seafarers of India (NUSI) has been raising a consistent demand for travel quota seats for seafarers in the Indian railways. Thousands of our seafarers have to travel by trains at a short notice during their sign on and sign off.

Most of the time it is difficult to get seats in trains which leads to lot of hardships. This matter was raised by NUSI during the meetings of Government of India board of the National Shipping Board (NSB). NUSI has been asked by the NSB to give details of specific trains on which seafarers travel in major metro cities for employment purpose.

NUSI wants to submit a proposal regarding this matter and your suggestions regarding the trains which will help us to submit a strong case for the benefit of seafarers. You are advised to give the train name, train number and destinations at the earliest on our e-mail nusi@vsnl.com

                                                                              Yours faithfully,

 

 

                                                                       (Abdulgani Y. Serang)

                                                             General Secretary-cum-Treasurer

                                         Vice-chair, ITF Seafarers Section-Asia Pacific Region

                                                            Vice Chair,ITF Asia Pacific Region

